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Friday 7th January 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We were excited to welcome everyone back yesterday and are raring to go this term. Thank you for       

controlling the spread of the virus by carrying out lateral flow tests and continuing to wear masks on site. 

This week the children have been enjoying exploring their new texts in English, discovering new topics in 

History, playing with their friends and lots more! We aim to provide as many co-curricular opportunities as 

possible to enrich the time your children spend here at Fair Field. From Monday Year 6 will be learning the 

cornets and Year 5 will be taking part in some science and swimming lessons off site. More information will 

follow on this on Monday.  

We have reminded the children this week to ensure all their items are named and they are bringing a warm 

coat, hat and gloves to school to see us through the bitter weather. Please can we remind you that the 

school day starts at 8.30am. Please do not drop children on the turning circle before this time, even if the 

gate is open.  

             Wishing everyone a successful, healthy, happy term 

                                                        Mrs Goodwin & The Fair Field Team 

Staff Changes  

This week we are pleased to welcome Miss Bednarek, who has joined our Year 6 team as a teaching     

assistant. Miss Bednarek will also be assisting in breakfast club and Cherished Kids. The children (and 

staff) have all enjoyed getting to know her. Mrs Kilbane has moved into Year 5, however will not be far 

away!  

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 11th January - First swimming for Years 3 & 4  

Wednesday 12th January - First Science afternoon Ridley 

Friday 14th January - First swimming Pullman 

Monday 14th - Friday 18th February - Half Term 

Monday 13th June - Queens Jubilee (school closed) 

Performance Poetry in Year 5  

 

Keep In Touch 

Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 

Tel: 01923 856 341 

Fair Field Junior School, Watford Road, 

Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU 

INBOUND MESSAGES from GATEWAY: 01923 750 087 

 

@ffjsradlett @FairFieldJrSch 

Swimming 

Reminder that swimming starts for Year 3 and 4 on 

Tuesday 11th January. The children should come to 

school with their trunks/costume under their PE kit and 

bring a bag containing a towel, swimming hat (for hair 

below the ears), goggles and underwear. 
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